
On Oct 26, 2015, at 10:11 PM, Mark Young <MarkandRodeh@outlook.com> wrote: 

 
  

  

Dear Mayor Stan Henry, 

  

Thank you for providing help and guidance for our city. 
In 14 years here, my wife and I have never contacted our City Leaders before, but we desperately need 
your help. 
The Dance Program is losing their home. The building at 68707 A Street, across Hwy 111 for City Hall, is 
going to be demolished. Even though the Dance Program is assisted by Parks and Recreation, they are 
going to be kicked out with nowhere to go. 
This program is a major force for good in our community. Our daughter has attended for 9 years and it 
has been literally life changing for her. Not just for her but for many youths in our community. 
Could you please consider delaying the eviction of our community's Dance Program until at least the end 
of the season, 6/30/2015? 
Also, could you please help them find an alternative, inexpensive home? By keeping costs down, many 
single mothers and other working class folks can afford to have a place to inspire our children's futures. 
Please take a peak at their website: http://www.ccdanceprogram.com/ to see how they inspire our youth 
and keep them out of trouble. 

 

Cathedral CIty Dance Program 
www.ccdanceprogram.com 

About the DP. Combine a professional, sincere, 

caring, non-competitive school atmosphere 

with kind, concerned teachers and staff and 

you have The Dance Program in ... 

Please feel free to contact me or my wife 24/7 for any additional information that may assist you. 
Thank you so much! 
Mark and Rodeh Young. 
My cell: 760-408-5311 
Rodeh's cell: 760-904-9082 
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